
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 13th October 2025 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am excited to tell you about our fundraising event in support of Children in 

Need this year. On Friday 14th November, we will be hosting a dress-up day for 

all children across the school. This year, there are a number of themes that 

you can choose from to support the cause. Your child can dress up in: 

• Something yellow 

• Something spotty 

• Pyjamas 

• Non-uniform 

Your child can dress up in one of the themes, or they can come into school in 

non-uniform for the day. We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1.00 which 

will be payable via your child’s ParentPay account using the offer entitled 

“Children in Need Donation”. All proceeds for the day will be donated to the 

Children in Need charity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further information about how your money is used can be found on the BBC 

Children in Need website. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Robinson 

Head of School 


